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Comments: The Rangeland Management Directives will negatively affect our wilderness lands for the sake of a
non-native and destructive species who contribute greatly to climate change. Such additional grazing would
jeopardize the recovery of a great many threatened species and will degrade the land. Your consideration
should include the retirement of grazing permits and what occurred in the 1960s when there was excessive
grazing. Now is not the time to further damage the Earth but instead to care for it.



